
 
Dr Rita Fan takes office as HKU SPACE ALUMNI Honorary Patron 
 
 
After 6 years’ service and contribution, Mrs Selina Tsang stepped down as Honorary 
Patron of the HKU SPACE ALUMNI in July 2012.  Dr Rita Fan, another enthusiastic 
and outstanding alumna of the School, kindly agreed to succeed Mrs Tsang as 
Honorary Patron of the ALUMNI.  Dr Fan was warmly welcomed and presented a 
certificate for her leadership and support rendered to the ALUMNI in its 8th Annual 
General Meeting on 4 December 2012. 
 
 
“With the good platform built by the ALUMNI, graduates in different areas are 
connected.  They can share their interests, participate in volunteering services and 
contribute to the society together.  Apart from attaining self-achievement, they can 
also make more new friends.”  Dr Fan said.  Dr Fan also expressed her joy in having 
connection with other alumni through the big ALUMNI family and her hope to promote 
lifelong learning to more alumni and the general public. 
 
 
Remark: Dr Rita Fan studied Human Resources Management at HKU SPACE and was 
awarded as one of the Distinguished Alumni Fellows of the School in 2009.  Dr Fan often 
shares her wisdom, views and experiences with alumni, students and staff of the School, such 
as the talk “Meaning of Life?” in Alumni Week 2012. 
 

     
 


